
 
                                                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 
Sports day  

Friday 17th June 2pm 

Parents welcome. Please ensure children bring 

a water bottle into school along with a hat and 

sun cream if your child doesn’t already have 

them in school. It’s set to be a hot day!  

 
Wrap around care  

From September we will be offering pre-

school wrap around care, if this is something 

you would be interested in please speak to 

Mrs Wallace as soon as possible.  

 
Pre-school graduation  

Our Pre-school graduation will take place on 

Tuesday 19th July, further information will 

follow.  

 
Reception taster sessions 

Tuesday 21/6/2022  

Tuesday 28/6/2022 

Tuesday 5/7/2022 

 
Sun cream and hats  

The weather is starting to warm up, please 

make sure children have labelled hats and sun 

cream in school.  

Thankyou.  

 
Pre-School Outside Gate 

Please close the gate (that leads to the school 

field) behind you as this acts as a boundary 

for children when playing outside.  

  

 
Friends of Brabins BBQ & Fun Run Fundraiser  

15th July 2022 

Although the fun run is for school age children, 

our pre-school families are more than welcome to 

come along and watch and join in our family BBQ. 

It’s a lovely social occasion so 

we hope to see you there! 

 

 
Curriculum overviews 

Please find the Curriculum Overviews for this 

half term attached. Alternatively, overviews 

are available on the pre-school website. 

 

 

 
Beach day & Water day 

Friday 8th July 2022 

Following our Seaside topic, we will be having a 

pre-school beach and water day. This will be a 

fun day with lots of beach themed activities. We 

ask that children attend pre-school wearing 

beach/summer clothes and a change of clothes 

for water play.  

 

 
Summer closure  

Pre-school will close for the summer break  at 

3.15pm on Wednesday 20th July. 

School re-opens on Monday 5th September 2022 
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